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Would you like to recreate a famous Hollywood movie 
scene? Fancy feeling like a movie star? What about a 
night on the red carpet? 

We want Our Lady’s parents, friends and staff to take 
part in, or a�end, the Oskars – a night of glamour and 
fame suppor�ng our fundraising drive for our new Astro 
Turf Facility.

We all know of the Oscars: Hollywood’s most famous night, where the en�re 
movie industry comes together to celebrate the best produc�ons, most 
enigma�c characters, and the inspira�on that goes into the films we love.

On the 24th January 2020, the Oskars – Our Lady’s College answer to 
Hollywood’s event – will take place in the City North Hotel. You can either take 
part in the filming of movie scenes or support your school by a�ending the 
event.

Taking Part
We are looking for Our Lady’s College parents, friends and staff to come 
together and recreate scenes from some incredible movies, such as Forrest 
Gump and The Shawshank Redemp�on. No ac�ng experience is required and 
the scenes will be filmed in the weeks preceding the Oskars Awards Night.

 Cas�ng takes place on the 18th of November in Our Lady’s College.

 4 training sessions (including ac�ng classes) will take place on 2nd, 9th and 
16th of December. One date to be finalized.

 Filming on loca�on happens for weekend 1 on the 4th and 5th of January and 
weekend 2 on the 11th and 12th of January. There is a 4.5 hour commitment for 
this, with �mes to be agreed.

 The Oskars ceremony takes place in City North Hotel on the 24th of January 
and will include awards for Best Actress, Best Actor, Best Suppor�ng Actress 
and Actor, Highest Grossing Movie, and Highest Individual Fundraiser.

The Oskars will support the improvement of the facili�es in the school. We are 
focusing on the building of a mul�purpose astro pitch. With an improvement of 
facili�es, we hope to improve student par�cipa�on in sport at lunch. We also 
are suppor�ng the work of PE teachers and teachers who lead extracurricular 
ac�vi�es in the school. This is to improve the school experience of students and 
it highlights how we believe a health body improves the mind spirit and intellect 
of teenage girls.

Each actor must raise at least €500! This can be done through company 
sponsorship individual fundraising or a pool of people coming together to 
support one or more actors.

Tickets
If you’re not taking part, then why not a�end the event! Tickets are €30 per 
person and the On-Sale date will be announced in an All Staff and Student email 
soon and also be posted on our website. 

Sign Up
To sign up for the event, or find out more about it, please 
email oskars@ourladys.ie, contact the college or come to our informa�on 
evening on Thursday 10th October at Our Lady’s College.


